
March 6, 2023 

Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 

Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors: 

Recommendation to approve Contract #23067 with Micky and the Motorcars for Wagon Days Street Party 

Recommendation and Summary  
Staff recommends Council authorize the mayor to sign an Agreement with the Wagon Days artist who will perform at the 
Street Party following the Big Hitch Parade at the Wagon Days Weekend celebration. Staff also recommends Council 
authorize payment of the 50% deposit required in contract.
  
“I move to approve Contract #23067 with Micky and the Motorcars for Wagon Days Street Party.” 

The reasons for the recommendation are as follows: 

• The reasons for the recommendation are as follows:
• This is Wagon Days’ 66th year.

Introduction and History 
Wagon Days Weekend is the City of Ketchum’s premier event and is in its 66th year. In 2016, the city added a Street 
Party to the list of activities, which takes place after the parade. The Street Party had very good attendance, keeping 
people in town longer to enjoy the day and visit local businesses and restaurants after the parade. This event also helps 
minimize traffic flow. The city has hosted appearances by Lucas Nelson in 2017, The Last Bandoleros in 2018, Brandon 
Lay in 2019, and Chayce Beckham in 2022.

The city will also provide a stage, sound, engineer and backline for the band. Once the offer is accepted, staff will share 
the details of the contract and information on the artist with City Council.

Financial Impact 
All costs will be funded through the FY23 events budget and donations to the series. 
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